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86235316.1 0048350-00011  
1411 Third Street, Suite A |Port Huron, MI 48060 

 Main (810) 887-4726 | Fax (810) 887-4756 

April 5, 2016 
 
Ms. Mary Dyas, Compliance Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Re: Blythe Energy Project Phase II (02-AFC-1C) (aka Sonoran Energy Project) 

Response to Staff’s Analysis of AltaGas Sonoran’s Petition to Extend the 
Commencement of Construction  

 
Dear Ms. Dyas: 
 
AltaGas Sonoran Energy Inc. (“AltaGas Sonoran”) has received and reviewed Staff’s Analysis 
of AltaGas Sonoran’s Petition to Extend the Commencement of Construction for the Sonoran 
Energy Project (formerly the Blythe Energy Project Phase II (BEP II)) (TN# 210152).  On behalf 
of AltaGas Sonoran, I greatly appreciate Staff’s support of AltaGas Sonoran’s request to extend 
the commencement of construction deadline for 18 months, from December 14, 2016 to June 14, 
2018. 
 
Please feel free to contact me or the SEP Project Manager, Jerry Salamy of CH2M Hill, if you 
have any questions.  Both of us will be present at the May 11 CEC Business Meeting to discuss 
the extension request and answer any questions that the Commissioners, Staff, or others may 
have. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher J.  Doyle 
Vice President 
AltaGas Sonoran Energy Inc. 
 
cc: Mr. Kyle Banbury, AltaGas Power Holdings (U.S.) Inc. 
 Ms. Melissa A. Foster, Stoel Rives LLP 
 Mr. Jerry Salamy, CH2M Hill, Inc. 
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